


 23rd October 2019 

IMPORTANT  

UPCOMING DATES 

 

Sat 26th Oct 

EFPS Spring Fair 

 

Tues 29th Oct 

Day 1 Interschool 

Athletics Carnival 

Bateman PS 

 

Wed 30th Oct 

Parent Connect Meeting 
2.30pm 

 

Thurs 31st Oct 

Day 2 Interschool  

Athletics Carnival 

Bateman PS 

 

Friday 1st Nov 

Room 10 Assembly 

 

Wed 6th Nov 

Good Sammy ‘s School 
Donation drive drop-off 

 

 

 

East Fremantle Primary School 
An Independent public school 

8 Forrest Street, Fremantle  WA  6160 

Ph.: 9432 1200 Fax: 9430 5188 

www.eastfremantleps.wa.edu.au 

eastfremantle.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

F r o m  t h e  P r i n c i p a l  

Spring Fair 

Please see attached information regarding the EFPS Spring Fair this Saturday 26th Oct from 
2pm-9pm. Looking forward to seeing you all on Saturday for some fun in the sun! 

Connect Meeting 

Notes went home last week inviting all parents to attend the Connect Parent Meeting on 
Wednesday 30th October @ 2.30pm held in the library. Please complete the form and return to 
the office or class teacher asap—thank you. 

Unpaid Billing Items 

If you received a note last week in the mail regarding your child’s account, we would appreciate 
outstanding amounts to be paid in full by the end of week 9 at the very latest. Dance and Swimming 
are activities that are part of the curriculum and are occurring this term. Please contact Tracey 
Simpson if you require a payment plan on tracey-anne.simpson@education.wa.edu.au 

PEAC 

Primary Extension and Challenge results were sent to schools today. Congratulations to all of 
our Year 4 students for doing so well– there were 4 students who have scored exceptionally 
high results and will be offered these classes in 2020. These are: 

*Alyssa Good-Bennett  *Isabel Greentree    

*Ettore Musetti    *Luis Palmer 

Not returning in 2020  

If you are not returning to East Fremantle Primary School in 2020 could you please advise the school asap 
as planning for next year has begun.  Please email the school on eastfremantle.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Warm Regards, 

Jenni Chittick 

Principal 
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E a s t  F r e m a n t l e  p r i m a r y  s c h o o l  

 n e w s  

FRED HOLLOWS HUMANITARIAN AWARD 
Congratulations to Taliyah Law and Leo Sambrailo for receiving the 

Humanitarian awards today! 
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Our school donation drive in partnership with Good Samaritan Industries is coming up in Week 4. Drop off your donation before the 
school bell rings in the morning at the undercover area. Loose items need to be packed into either boxes or in bags.  

Date: 6th November, Wednesday  

Time: Before 9:00AM  

Please note that we will not be accepting any donations before or after this date. 

Unfortunately, Good Samaritan Industries are unable to accept any of the following types of goods: 

Computers 

TV’s that are older than five years of have a set-top box 

Wire spring base beds 

Electric appliance that are not in working order 

Stoves & Gas appliances  

Vertical or Venetian blinds 



E a s t  F r e m a n t l e  p r i m a r y  s c h o o l  

  P a r e n t  C o n n e c t  n e w s  


